
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:13 PM 
To: n.dauletyarova ; k.kense  
Cc: mission [KAZAKHSTAN-GENEVA] ; grsalmaty  
gatinalubania  bury  ss grs  aseke7  
Subject: Decision VII/8k (Kazakhstan) - Committee's first progress review 

Dear Ms. Dauletyarova, 

I am addressing this email to you as the nomination of an Aarhus Convention national focal point for 
Kazakhstan is currently pending. 

Please find enclosed the Compliance Committee’s first progress review on the implementation of 
decision VII/8k concerning compliance by Kazakhstan.  

The Committee’s first progress review examines the progress made by Kazakhstan to implement 
decision VII/8k to date, based on Kazakhstan’s first progress report. 

I would be grateful if you would confirm safe receipt by return email. 

With kind regards, 

Fiona 

 

Fiona Marshall  

Legal Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee and 
Assistant to the Special Rapporteur on Environmental Defenders 
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